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 Monday 12th September 2022  

 
  

 Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

New Parents and Carers Friends of Stockwell PTA Coffee Morning 

Main Hall, 9am Wednesday 28th September 2022 

 

 

 First of all, a very warm welcome to you from everyone at Stockwell Primary School! We hope  
 you are finding your way around and that your child is settling in well.  

 
The Friends of Stockwell Parent Teacher Association (PTA) would like to invite you to a coffee 

morning for new parents and carers at Stockwell Primary School. This event is a chance for you 
to find out more about our school’s PTA and how you can get involved, as well as an 
opportunity to meet other parents and carers new to the school. The coffee morning will take 

place in the Main Hall at 9am on Wednesday 28th September.  

 

 
Friends of Stockwell PTA does a brilliant job of organizing events, raising funds and rallying the 
community, all of which benefits the children of Stockwell Primary School. They are always 

looking for support from parents and carers. If you are unable to attend the coffee morning 
but would like to make contact and get involved with the Friends of Stockwell PTA, Please do 

not hesitate to come into the school office, email us, or email friendsofstockwell@gmail.com.  
 

We very much look forward to working with you moving forward.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

 
Alice Mansell  

Assistant Headteacher  
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